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Item 5 

Local Pension Board of the Warwickshire 

Pension Fund 

10 July 2018 

Training 

Recommendation 

That the Local Pension Board discuss and identify training needs for the Board. 

1 Introduction  

1.1 The local pension board meeting of 26 February, attention was drawn to the 
need for a formal training plan and board members were asked to consider 
where they felt they would benefit from training. 

1.2 Examples of frameworks for assessing training needs have been circulated to 
the Board, which can be used to assist in promoting a discussion. 

1.3 Where training needs are identified and agreed an appropriate plan will be put 
in place to meet them. 

 

 

 

2  Background Papers  

2.1 None 

 
 Name Contact Information 
Report Author Chris Norton chrisnorton@warwickshire.gov.uk 
Head of Service John Betts johnbetts@warwickshire.gov.uk 
Strategic Director David Carter davidcarter@warwickshire.gov.uk 
 
 

 


